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March 3, 2022
North Yuba Water District
8691 La Porte Road
Brownsville, CA 95919

Re: 2022 Irrigation Season

Dear Mr. Maupin:

The purpose of this letter is to communicate SFWPA’s anticipated raw water demand at station
WD-6 for the 2022 irrigation season.

South Feather is expecting to draw less water this season to serve customers based on continual
loss improvements during the “off season”.

Please accept this correspondence as a reference that the district will be requesting flow rates
between 7.0 — 7.5 cfs. The initial draw for ~10 days will be 9.0 cfs and will decrease once the

base of the conveyance system receives moisture. The irrigation season will operate at 32% less
than the allowable amount defined in the 2005 Agreement.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
South Feather Water and Power Agency

Rath Moseley, General Manager



